
2010 Giving Tree 

 
Holiday Giving Tree 

 
Sponsored by the 

Citizens Police Academy Alumni Association (LPD CPAAA) 
 

Would you like to give some holiday joy 
this year? 

Please support our Giving Tree and help those in need in our community 
to have a Happy Holiday Season. 

 
When:      November 15th to December 15th in the Livermore 

Police Department lobby from 9 am – 5pm  
Monday – Friday. 

Where: 1110 S. Livermore Avenue 

How: Select a tag from the tree in the lobby & bring 
your new unwrapped gift (with the tag 
attached) back to the chimney – we will 
do the rest. Monetary donations cannot be 
accepted but Gift Cards are always 
welcome. 

  

For more information, please call the Livermore Police Department 
Citizens Police Academy Alumni Association contact at (925) 371-4710. 


